To: All Branches & Regional Councils

Circular No MF/24/19 Our Ref: O/42/1

8th March 2019

Dear colleagues

Bob Crow Anniversary Event - Saturday 8th June 2019

A resolution from the South West Regional Council was received in July 2018 requesting that the National Executive Committee seek a date in March 2019 to celebrate the life and achievements of Bob Crow around the 5th anniversary of his passing.

The National Executive Committee determined that an event should be considered in consultation with Bob's family and to report back to the National Executive Committee. Following this consultation, it was determined that the commemorative event should be held on a Saturday around his birthday in June.

In this respect, I am pleased to advise that the commemorative event will take place at Millwall football club on **Saturday 8th June 2019** from 7pm to midnight and will include a buffet and refreshments.

Please note that this will be a ticketed event and numbers will be limited. Admittance is strictly by ticket only.

While tickets are <u>free</u>, it is necessary for the Union to confirm exact numbers for admittance and catering purposes. On this basis, should you, or any of your Branch members wish to attend, please ensure that you submit the following information to my Private Secretary, Adrian Scott (<u>a.scott@rmt.org.uk</u> / 020 7529 8805):

- Member's Name
- Member's Branch
- Member's Membership No.

Tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis, but members should ensure they will be able to attend before requesting a ticket.

The tickets themselves will be issued to Branch secretaries for distribution to your members closer to the time of the event.